
 
 

 

Staff Report 
 

 

To: Honorable Mayor Baliles and Members of the City Council 

 

From: Danny Roberts, City Manager 

 

Date: October 13, 2022 

 

Subject: 2022 Phase I Destination Park Bid Award 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends the City Council award the Destination Park Bid to 

Ryde Grading.  Contract bid for $1,199,998.94 + 10% contingency and 

engineering fees to Keck & Wood NTE $60,000.00.  
 

 

 

FISCAL IMPLICATION: 

The cost for Phase I project at Destination Park includes, sidewalks, 

utilities, bathrooms, & general site improvements. This project is part of a 

joint partnership with Gwinnett County and is funded by the 2019 

Gwinnett SPLOST. Total price $1,385,998.83.  
 


